
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Our topic this term is Colour linked to a 

multicultural festival Holi. We will be 

learning about stories with colour and 

work creatively with colour in our play. We 

will also learn about Easter at the end of 

this term.  

 

 

 

 

This Half Term Happy Birthday 

to… 

Aaron Willa Connor Harry   

 

Dates to remember: 

• 28.2.18 – World Book Day Dress Up 

• 2.3.18 - Holi Celebrations – Reception Pupils 

sharing work in family assembly at 2.40pm 

in hall. 

• 7.3.18-Mother’s Day Tea Party  

• 12.3.18 and 13.3.18 – Parent’s Evening 

(appointments to follow) 

• 23.3.18 - Easter Service  

• 28.3.18 - Celebrations Assembly 

• 29.3.18 – Reception Pupils to take part in 

multiskills festival at Willington Parkside 

am (Letter to follow) 

• 29.3.18 – Children break up for Easter they 

can be collected from 1.15pm that day. 

 

We will be taking part in World Book Day 

Celebrations this year. On Wednesday 28 

February children may come to school 

dressed as their favourite story book 

character and they may bring a book of 

their choice. 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 7 March, we will be hosting a 

family stay and play for Mother’s Day at 

either 11.00am or 2.30pm. An invitation will 

be sent out closer to the time. 

Our Easter Service will take place at the 

church on Friday 23 March at 2.45pm. We 

would appreciate parent volunteers to walk 

to the church with us. A list will be put up 

closer to the time. Children will be dismissed 

from the church at the end of the service.  

Celebrations Assembly will take place in the 

school hall on Wednesday 28 March at 2pm. 

All are welcome to attend.  

Our Annual Egg Decorating contest will 

take place in Celebrations Assembly. Please 

send two hard boiled egg for your child to 

decorate in school on Friday 23 March or 

Monday 26 March. 

Please could we ask that library books for 

Nursery are only returned on a Wednesday. 

Reception pupils need their reading books in 

school each day. If your child has lost their 

book please pay £2 and we can replace it with 

a new one. 


